
HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
SELECTMEN MEETING 

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 – 10:10 A.M. 
SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. with Selectmen Troy E. Garron and Thomas 
Millias present. 
 
The following business was discussed: 
 
SCHEDULED APPOINTMENTS 
 
Board of Selectmen Completing Tax Rate Forms 
At 10:10 a.m., Garron called the meeting to order stating that they were meeting 
this morning to reopen the tax classification hearing so that the Principal Assessor 
can notify the Board of Selectmen of the excess levy capacity.  Present for the 
hearing was Principal Assessor Karen Trudeau. 

Ms. Trudeau, stated the excess levy capacity is in the amount of $276,158.96.   
Moved by Garron and seconded by Millias, the Board unanimously voted to 
authorize the Principal Assessor to submit the LA5 (Classification Hearing Votes) 
on Gateway (DOR electronic submission). 

The Board signed the hard copy of LA5 for the Assessor to have on file. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED 
 
There being no further business, moved by Garron and seconded by Millias, the 
Board unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 10:16 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------- 
Thomas Millias 
Clerk 
 
/pjm 


